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Please oppose this bill. Oregonians homes and property are not an ATM. 

Overspending on behalf of taxpayers is the problem. Stop the lip service. Oregonians 

already on the brink because of inflationary consequences of governmental 

overspending will be taxed out of the homes they’ve scrimped and saved and 

maintained all of their lives. If you really care about housing please oppose this bill 

which will drive costs ever higher. Please put the credit card back in the freezer and 

balance Oregon’s checkbook instead.  


